
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 15/05/2023 4:14:59 PM 
To: DA Submission Mailbox 
Subject: Online Submission 

15/05/2023 

MR Gary Thomson 
314 / 102 - Mona vale Darley St West ST 
Mona Vale NSW 2103 

RE: DA2023/0368 -9  - 15 Central Avenue MANLY NSW 2095 

Thank you for the opportunity of commenting. 
I support the proposal given the environmental impact of the proposed alterations will not alter 
the existing acoustic environment. The alterations are merely structural and architectural with 
no change to operating hours or number of attendees. 
I note the positive feedback from Building Assessment, Health Assessment, Heritage 
Assessment and the Police. 
I understand and support Council imposing conditions related to construction noise and times 
of construction. 

Gary Thomson MPIA 
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